
1

Cain Janice

From: Christine Ruck <christinelruck@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 10:18 PM

To: SED Exhibits

Subject: No on SB 1563

 
With all due respect, please vote no. 
 
When I filled out my application for citizenship and waited patiently for two years to take the oath of 
citizenship, I never imagined that those who didn't follow the law would be given preferential treatment.  

That is not unkind, it is a reality. Millions of us came here and followed every requirement.  Perhaps you could 
consider how many naturalized citizens are being designated as chumps. 

My disappointment is profound. This is not progress, it is bait for more illegal immigration. 

Vote No on SB1563 
 
Christine Ruck HD 11/SD 6 
 
 
Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add personal 
information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and any personal 
information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative Information System 
(OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and Yahoo. 


